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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

The City needs to adopt the Shelter to Housing Continuum zoning changes. The proposed zoning
offers a clear way to help combat the homeless crisis we are in by increasing flexibility in housing
options for our vulnerable citizens. The City should also reject proposals to weaken it and consider
other possible proposed changes that would allow Portland to develop tools in tackling the crisis.
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